
 

Photography Policy:  
 
At Runspire Nottingham, we value the power of photography in promoting our group and the activities we o:er. To 
ensure clarity and respect for all participants, we have established the following photography policy: Purpose: 
Photographs taken during our sessions and events may be used for promotional purposes to highlight and 
promote our group activities, such as running and Nordic walking sessions.  
 
These photos may appear in:  
 
Promotional materials - Social media channels  
 
Our website - Publications and advertisements  
 
Exhibitions Use by Supporters and Partners: We may also share photographs with our supporters and partners, 
who may use them to promote their involvement with  
 
Runspire Nottingham. Participant Consent: - If you prefer not to have your photograph taken or used, please 
inform the group leader at the beginning of the session. - We ask all participants to be considerate of others 
when taking selfies or group photos. Be mindful that some members may not wish to be photographed. 
 
Respect for Privacy: - Please be respectful of others' wishes regarding photography. If someone has expressed a 
desire not to be photographed, ensure they are not included in your photos.  
 
By participating in our sessions, you acknowledge and accept this photography policy. If you have any concerns 
or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the group leader. Thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation.  
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